
  

ADSS Beekeeping Club 2017

On May 26, 2017, Lion Lyle Roe, presents a $500.00 cheque to the ADSS Beekeeping Club toward
the maintenance and stocking of their bee hives.  Lion Lyle, who has experience with beekeeping, is

acting as an advisor to the club.
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One of the ADSS Beekeeping Club's hives.
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Bees gathering at the entrance to one of the hives.
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